
UNITED	STATES	BANKRUPTCY	COURT	

EASTERN	DISTRICT	OF	MICHIGAN	

	

NOTICE	OF	COURT	CLOSURE	–	Detroit	and	Flint	
February	9,	2018	

	
	

The	Detroit,	Flint	offices	of	the	United	States	Bankruptcy	Court	for	the	Eastern	District	of	Michigan	
will	be	closed	today,	February	9,	2018,	due	to	inclement	weather.			

Further	information	regarding	the	Court’s	closure	including	possible	calendar	adjournments	can	be	
found	at	www.mieb.uscourts.gov.	

	
Date:	February	9,	2018	 	 	 	 Katherine	B.	Gullo	

Clerk	of	Court	

 

 


